Salford City Council - Record of Decision

I Councillor Connor Lead Member for Housing in exercise of the powers conferred on me by Paragraph F6a(i), of the Scheme of Delegation of the Council do hereby 
1. express support for the proposed Masterplan for Charlestown Riverside, subject to a further report on the financial appraisal, and the resolution of any outstanding urban design issues. 

2. note the planned discussions with the Assistant Director of Community Housing Services regarding the possible inclusion of accommodation for older people within the proposed Charlestown Riverside development, and to request a further report on this proposal. 

3. note that further detailed technical reports in respect of the proposed development will be submitted in due course. 
The Reasons are to allow progress on the Charlestown Riverside development as agreed in the Development Framework Agreement
Assessment of Risk: medium to high
The source of funding is  New Deal for Communities, Salford City Council, Housing Market Renewal Fund, Miller Homes

Legal Advice obtained  Yes -  Richard Lester
Financial Advice obtained  Yes – Nigel Dickens 

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process.

Joint Report of the NDC Chief Executive and Strategic Director for Sustainable Regeneration submitted to Housing Lead Member Briefing held on 5th May, 2009


Contact Officer: Tim Field

Tel No: 607 8523
	*
This decision is not subject to consideration by another Lead Member/Director
	

	
	

	
	

	*
The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the
            Environment, Housing and Planning Scrutiny Committee.
	


Signed: Councillor Peter Connor
Lead Member for Housing
Date: 5th May, 2009

*
This decision was published on 5th May, 2009.
*
This decision will come in force on 13th May, 2009 unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

